
 
PES GENERAL BODY MEETING 

A General Body Meeting of IEEE MVSR SB PES Student Chapter was held on 20th December 

2021. The main agenda of this meeting was to review the events happened till the date and to 

plan for the activities to be organised in future by IEEE MVSR SB PES Student Chapter.  

 



 

Session Details: 

Date: 20th December 2021 

Timings: 7:00 PM to 8:30 PM 

Number of Attendees: 13 

 

The meeting was commenced by Ms. T. Snigdha, IEEE MVSR PES Student Chapter 

Chairperson by welcoming Dr D. Hari Krishna, IEEE MVSR Student Branch Counsellor, IEEE 

MVSR PES Student Chapter Advisor, Mr. I. Narasimha Swamy, EEE department faculty 

coordinator for IEEE and all the Executive Committee members. Then she went on to explain 

the agenda of the meeting. Later she called upon Dr D Hari Krishna to address the meet. 

 

 
Dr D. Hari Krishna and Mr. I. Narasimha Swamy addressing the meet 

 

Dr D. Hari Krishna, IEEE MVSR Student Branch Counsellor, IEEE MVSR PES Student 

Chapter Advisor, greeted everyone and welcomed the attendees to the session. He introduced 

himself to the attendees and invited the ExCom members to introduce themselves too. All the 

PES ExCom members introduced themselves. Later, Ms. T. Snigdha invited Mr. I. Narasimha 

Swamy, EEE department faculty coordinator for IEEE, to address the meet. Mr. I. Narasimha 

Swamy introduced himself and interpreted the agenda of the meeting. He appreciated Dr. D. 

Hari Krishna and PES ExCom for their active involvement in planning and organizing the 

events. He expressed that he is expecting the same coordination and many more useful events 

from the IEEE PES Student Chapter in future. He concluded his speech with a congratulatory 

note. 

 

 
Dr D. Hari Krishna Presenting the agenda 



After this, Dr D. Hari Krishna gave a brief introduction about the agenda of the meeting. He 

congratulated the IEEE MVSR SB PES Student Chapter for getting the High Performing 

Student Branch Chapter Program (HPSBCP) award and 150-dollar cash prize for the same and 

appreciated the contributions of present and previous ExCom. He expressed that it is a proud 

movement for the Student Chapter to get this award and communicated that IEEE MVSR SB 

PES Student Chapter got recognition in section and regional level because of the hard work of 

IEEE MVSR PES Student Chapter Members. He shared that IEEE MVSR PES Student 

Chapter members Ms.Snigdha, Mr.Vivek and Mr.Naga Seshu got selected as PES Chapter 

Student Activities Committee Ambassadors and shared that Mr.Naga Seshu won regional level 

CLAP Challenge and was in top 5 Student Branch Associates of AISYWLC’21 (All India 

Students Young professionals Women in engineering and Life members Congress 2021). Dr 

D. Hari Krishna explained the importance of networking and suggested the ambassadors to 

utilise the opportunity to expand their network also suggested student members to explore 

opportunities to expand their network. 

 

Dr D. Hari Krishna reviewed the collaborative events happened as a part of Energy 

Conservation Week and enquired about the status of the reports. He requested Mr.Vivek to 

follow up for the same. He asked the PES CSAC Ambassadors about their responsibilities and 

advised to fulfil them as soon as possible. Dr D. Hari Krishna advised Ms.T.Snigdha to look at 

the membership count and enquired about the status of the data entry at MVSR website and 

suggested to take help from ExCom if needed. He reminded that the Memberships are about to 

expire and proposed to renew the memberships, also requested Ms.Snigdha to coordinate the 

same with the all the existing PES Student Chapter members. He interpreted the offers running 

for the student renewals. Dr D. Hari Krishna stated that the annual technical fest of IEEE 

MVSR SB i.e., TECHNOVANZA may be conducted in the month of march of 2022 and 

advised to plan the events accordingly. Later, Ms. Snigdha requested for the collaborative 

events at section and council level to perform even more better in the HPSBCP and Mr. K Naga 

seshu requested for a webinar on Thermal Power Plant. Dr D. Hari Krishna presented his 

thoughts on the proposals and advised to look for the possibilities to implement them. 

 

 
Attendees for the GBM 

 

Vote of Thanks by Mr. V. Vivek, IEEE MVSR PES Student Chapter Vice Chair marked the 

end of the meeting. 
 

Reported By:  

IEEE MVSR SB. 


